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Greetings	to	all,	

															I	Corinthians		15:58	“Therefore,	my	dear	brothers	and	sisters,	stand	
firm,	let	nothing	move	you.		Always	give	yourselves	fully	to	the	work	of	
the	Lord,	because	you	know	that	your	labor	in	the	Lord	is	not	in	vain.”	
				The	summer	is	speeding	by	so	we’d	like	to	catch	you	up	to	date		as	to	
what	has	taken	place	to	date.		We’ve	been	busy	and	could	not	have	
accomplished	as	much	without	the	Lord’s	guidance	and	your	help.		The			
results	of	the	walking	stick	outreaches	have	been	very	encouraging.				
Thousands,	and	we	mean	thousands,	continue	to	hear	the	gospel	message	
of	Christ’s	redemptive	power.		Hundreds	have	made	a	commitment	to	
follow	Christ.		To	make	all	of	these	events	possible	it	takes	lots	of	supplies.		
We	were	truly	blessed	by	all	the	volunteers	who	helped	prepare	17,640	
sticks	and	over	4,000	smaller	items	at	our	work	days	in	July.		Thanks	to	
Pilgrim	Holiness	Church	in	Marcy	for	hosting	us.		
				Kathy	and	I	also	want	to	thank	Redeeming	Love	Fellowship	Church	and	
it’s	many		members,	the	Mohawk	Valley	Chapter	and	friends	who	help	
make	the	Eastern	FCF	Conference	a	success.			139	folks	attended	the	July	
12-14	event.		The	speakers	and	music	groups		sent	everyone	home	
encouraged	to	continue	working	to	fulfill	the	great	commission.	
					As	we	head	into	fall,	we	do	appreciate	your	prayers	and	support.		The	
schedule	is	really	full	with	new	events	being	added.			God	is	good	and	
continues	to	open	doors.		A	special	thanks	to	the	Browns,	Santelli’s,	
Steele’s	and	Upson’s	,	our	fieldmen	couples,	for	all	their	help	and	
commitment	to	this	ministry.			We’ll	be	meeting	next	week	for	a	couple	of	
days	to	plan	for	2020.			May	God	continue	to	bless	you	for	all	you	do	for	
us.	

	

																																																								Partnering	with	you	for	Him,	

	

																																																								Bill	and	Kathy	Brown	-	Your	FCF	Missionaries	

																																	
	
																																																								


